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Year 4 Trip to Thorndon Country Park 
The children in Year 4 spent the day at Thorndon Country Park on Tuesday as part of British Science 
Week. They participated in a wide range of engaging activities including a minibeast hunt and 
creating our own land art from objects found in the woods. The most popular activity of the day 
with the children was definitely worm charming! The children's behaviour was exemplary and they 
were a real credit to our school. 
Mrs Cooper 
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Stars of the Week 9/3/18  
RSA Broc M 4CC/CCh Laila D 
RVJ Shay D 4JW Rebecca T 
1SR Juliette S 5MPr Samuel C 
1JC Violet J 5CF Ruby H 
2KT Ralphie F 5MPe Omar M 
2CL Harry L-M 6CS Mason D 
3SG Lexi-Rae H 6SP Charles W 
3DB Finley W 6KG Henry M 
3KP Eryn F  
                          
Stars of the Week 16/3/18  
1SR Riley M 4JW Harrison E-B 
1JC Mason W 5MPr Bradley M 
2KT Giorgia F 5CF Oscar E 
2CL Addison W 5MPe Lewis T 
3SG Jeremiah A 6CS Mason D 
3DB Tyler W 6SP Nathan P 
3KP Tommy J 6KG Forest F 
4CC/CCh Amelie Q   
 

 

 

    



 

  
 
 
 
 

 

 Dates for the diary 
19.3.18 Year 6 trip to Hampton Court 
19.3.18 KS1 Team Ministry Assembly 
22.3.18 Houses of Parliament trip 
26.3.18 KS1 Poetry Slam Competition 
27.3.18 Year 3/4 Easter Production 
27.3.18 Reception Activity Afternoon 
28.3.18 Year 3/4 Easter Production 
29.3.18-15.4.18 Easter Holidays 
16.4.18 Return to school 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

Easter Competition! 
 

Remember to submit your entry into the 
Easter competition by Monday 26th March.  

 

 

Board Game Club 
 

If you have any spare or 
unwanted board games at home 
please can you donate them to 

the school for Board Game Club. 
 

Thank you 
Mr Hayward 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Wednesday 28th March 2018 
 
As part of Autism Awareness Week we will 
be celebrating Onesie Wednesday to raise 
awareness of Autism. 
On Wednesday 28th March the children can 
wear a onesie to school or dress in blue 
clothes for a donation of 50p. 
 
 
 


